

## Thursday 4th October 2018

## Plea for resources to make shelters

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our Learning Journey – 'Born Survivor' the children have been looking at different types of shelters. They have chosen what type of shelter they would like and have designed what they want to make.

Over the weekend, please can you look around your garden or local area for the following resources that the children need to make their shelter:

- Sticks
- Twigs
- Leaves
- String

Please can these be brought in by **Monday 8<sup>th</sup> October** so that the children can begin to build their shelters in the afternoon.

Any questions, please ask your child's teacher.

Yours sincerely



Mrs Mann and the Year 5/6 team

Headteacher: Miss Kerry Mills Newton Road, Rushden Northamptonshire NN10 0HH T: 01933 353761







